


Mr. Joel Perkins 



Meet your Counselors 

Mr. Meek Mrs. Porcelli Mr. Gause Ms. Hood 



•  February 4th- Counselors will be available in the writing 
lab during FLEX to help with registration questions 

•  February 5th- Registration forms are due back to the 
Lehi High School counseling office AND class requests 
must be entered into skyward 

•  February 10th- Counselors will be available at Lehi 
High School during parent/teacher conferences to 
answer questions 

Dates to Remember 



Junior Registration 
Information 

Step 1: 
Log in to 
Skyward 



Step 2: Check Graduation Requirements 



Step 3: Review the Course Catalog   



 
 

Step 4: Fill 
out your 

registration 
from 



Step 5: In Skyward go to 
“Course Requests 

2016-17” 
 

Step 6: Request Courses 
 

You will be able to request MATC and UVU distance 
ed through Skyward, but you will also need to talk 
to your current counselor at your college and career 
readiness planning meeting for application 
information. 



 Step 7: Please return 
registration forms to Lehi 
High School counseling 

office AND enter all class 
requests into Skyward by 

 
 February 5th, 2016 

 



 School Website: shs.alpineschools.org 
 

 Facebook: Skyridge High School 
 

 Twitter: @skyridgefalcons 
 

 Instagram: @skyridgefalcons 

For Skyridge Updates 


